
From: *RRGZLQ��1LFKRODV�5
To: $QJHOOH��6FRWW�$��%DSWLVWH��7KRPDV�3��%HDUG��3UHVWRQ�5��%HQHGHWWR��.DWKOHHQ�0��%HWWHQFRXUW��$XEUH\�-��%RFNPLHU�

-RKQ�0��%RXOWRQ��&DUROLQH�+��%XGG�)DOHQ��.DUHQ�-��%XUPDQ��%UHQGD�:��&DPHURQ��6FRWW�-��&DVRQ��-DPHV�(��&OLQH�
(YD�$��&ULWFKILHOG��0DUVKDOO�7��'DYLV��1DWDOLH�'��'DYLV��1LFKRODV�(��'HUPRG\��0DWWKHZ�'��'RPHQHFK��'RXJODV�:�
'RYH��:LOOLDP��(UGRV��/DQQ\�(��(YHUVRQ��0DUJDUHW�(��*HWWR��/HLOD�6��*RUGRQ��5REHUW�(��+DJHQDXHU��6KHOE\�/�
+DPEOHWRQ��5\DQ�0��+DPPRQG��&DVH\�%��+HEHUW��6DPDQWKD�7��+RZNH��6WHYHQ�'��-RUJHQVRQ��6DUDK�7��-RUMDQL�
'DQLHO�+��.HQQHG\��,OHDQD�%��.LQJ��:LOOLDP�+��/DXGQHU��&KDUOHV�$��/DZNRZVNL��*DU\�0��0DF*UHJRU��.DWKDULQH�6�
0DULH��0DUF�*��0DVKEXUQ��/RUL�.��0D\��5LFN�$��0LNNHOVHQ��$ODQ�:��0LOOV��.DWLH�(��1LFKROV��5\DQ�&��2�6FDQQODLQ�
.HYLQ�6��3DOLFK��&KULVWLDQ�5��3DWWHUVRQ��$QGUHZ�0��3HQGOH\��:LOOLDP�3��3HWW\��7LPRWK\�5��3LOOHU��,VDDF�+��3OD\IRUWK�
7D\ORU�*��5HLOO\��-DPHV�)��5HODW��+XEEHO�5��5HQNHV��*UHJJ�'��5RMHZVNL��&ROH�-��6FKHUHU��.\OH��6FKLQGOHU��-DPHV�5�
6NLSZLWK��$XUHOLD��6PHWKHUV��/DFH\�$��6ZHHQH\��7DUD�0��7DKVXGD��-RKQ��7DQQHU��-RKQ�5��7KLHOH��$DURQ�-�
:DOODFH��*HRUJH�5��:HDYHU��.LHO�3��:HUQHU��(OLQRU�&��:LOOLDPV��7LPRWK\�*��<RXQJ��-DPHV�:��=HU]DQ��*UHJRU\�3�
&ODUN��-HIIUH\�%��&RRQV��6\GQH\�$

Cc: :LOOHQV��7RGG�'
Subject: )<$��0D[LPXP�7HOHZRUN�3RVWXUH�IRU�'2,�1DWLRQDO�&DSLWDO�5HJLRQ�:RUNIRUFH�RQ���������
Date: :HGQHVGD\��-DQXDU\�����������������30
Attachments: LPDJH����SQJ

LPDJH����SQJ
LPDJH����SQJ
LPDJH����SQJ

Making sure you all received Todd’s message from earlier tonight about MIB being on maximum
telework tomorrow. All DMV-based employees should have received the message, but I received
feedback from a couple people that they did not get it. So, please share with your teams if you
would like.
 
Thank you and have a good evening,
 
Nicholas Goodwin
Office of the Secretary
Department of the Interior
(202) 412-2249
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National Capital Region Employees,
 
For Thursday, January 7th, 2021, the Department of the Interior’s operational posture in the
national capital region will be to exercise maximum telework. All mission critical employees



whose duties cannot be performed via telework should continue to report to work and perform
essential functions tomorrow. Everyone else should telework.
  
Thank you for continuing to perform your duties in exceptional ways and keeping the
Department’s many missions on track in light of all current events.
 
Sincerely,
 
Todd Willens
Chief of Staff

---

Please do not reply to this e-mail. This mailbox is not actively monitored. Contact your supervisor and HR
representative if you have any questions.


